
We will be meeting monthly from October to June from 3:30pm to

5:30pm at the OLC Family Center on the first Thursday of the month.

The first meeting is October 3, 2024.  Siblings are welcome to play in

the gym (supervised by a rotating parent schedule). Each meeting will

consist of a parent provided snack and craft. Parents are required to

stay and actively participate in the meetings.

During the year we will do two simple service projects and have two

family events: Family Advent Potluck & a

Mother/Godmother/Grandmother - Daughter Tea Party.

Little Flowers
Little Flowers Club is for girls kindergarten to fifth grade that teaches

virtues through scripture, Saints' biographies and the Catechism of

the Catholic Church (think a "Catholic version of Girl Scouts").

Mothers and daughters will actively participate to grow in faith and

virtue together. The program was created by Behold Publications

(www.beholdpublications.com).

Cost is 30$ per child to provide member's guide, 3-ring binder, sash,

and wreath badges. The TOB magazines are generously being donated

by the founder, Lindsay Caron. 

At the end of each meeting, siblings will join the group as the parent

leads discussion from TOB Parent School's publication of Theology of

the Body Monthly. 

FOR MORE INFO, QUESTIONS & TO SIGN UP

Contact Megan Kaluzny

megan.klzny@gmail.com

(616) 204-0817

CATHOLIC GIRLS CLUB


